



Delegation Name: Republic of Philippines

Ambassador Name: Begüm Uğurlu



Mr. Secretary General, Madame PGA, Dear Delegates, and Honorable Guests.

First of all, as the delegation of the Republic of the Philippines, we are honored to take part in a prestigious conference like TIMUN, even on an online platform. The Philippines realizes the hardships that await all delegates since these are extraordinary times and we all have to work even harder to resolve conflicts and problems that the whole world faces.

One of the greatest issues that we all face collaboratively, the COVID-19 pandemic, bore an excuse for member states to initiate their future projects and escape possible reactions from the international community. We condemn those organizations and states who are encouraged to only prioritize and further their power and projects instead of cooperating with the rest of the international community to battle the pandemic.

As the member states of the United Nations, under this roof, it is our solemn duty to cooperate to reduce the economic, political, and social burdens. With this belief, the Philippines is eager to collaborate with other member states and wish everyone a fruitful conference. Thank you.